
By visiting Chimo Gymnastics Club you are
agreeing to follow certain rules and protocols. 

If you do not agree to follow the rules and
protocols for athlete, employee and customer

safety that are in place to reduce the spread of
Covid-19, you are not permitted to enter the

facility. 
For any questions, please email us at

info@chimogymnastics.ca.

Legal Notice

We hope everyone had a great start into
a hot summer. 

If you have any questions in regards to Chimo
Membership and/or payments, please email our
office at info@chimogymnastics.ca
For any questions and/or communication around
training and individual athletes, please email
chimosaskia@shaw.ca. Emails are circulated to
appropriate staff members if required. 
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PHO Updates
As we are navigating through the
stages of the Provincial Restarting
Plan, please be aware that when PHO
restrictions are slowly being lifted,
this does not automatically mean this
applies to Chimo Gymnastics. 
We continue to operate according to
our posted Covid-19 Return to Play
plan. We will gradually be
implementing new operating practices
and until then we ask that you remain
compliant with existing practices.
Parent Viewing will be made
available in the near future. Details
to follow shortly.

Daily Screening
Invitational athletes no longer have to
screen.
We require all full day campers and weekly class
participants to continue with the screening process. 



Even though we are all excited to slowly see
PHO restrictions easing, we are still unable to
offer parent viewing at this point in time. 
To be able to offer as many Summer Camp
spots as well as Seasonal spots as possible, we
moved our office upstairs and therefore have
no more parent viewing area. We are currently
saving money to install a TV system in our
hallway for parents to be watching live training
from there. 

Important Dates:
First day of 2021/2022 Season
July 12th
No competitive training from
August 2nd-6th
Training resumes on August 9th
No competitive training from
September 6th-12th
Training resumes on September
13th under the Fall Schedule

Please be reminded gymnasts
are to leave their phones in their
locker or at home as they are
not permitted on the gym floor.
Athletes can access their device
in an emergency only.

Phones

Want to talk 
to Coaches?
E-mail chimosaskia@shaw.ca to
arrange for a meeting.

Parent viewing update
Calendar
To view the yearly competitive
calendar, please log onto your Chimo
account and click "my account" This
will take you to the "dashboard" and
you can click the black circle button
called Calendar. This will bring up all
the training days for each athlete. As
more dates such as competitions and
training camps become available,
they will be added.

Unfortunately, Uplifter (our registration
system) does not allow athletes to be

registered without paying an outstanding
invoice on the account. If you wish to register

your second child in a rec program, please
email the office (info@chimogymnastics.ca)
to arrange for registration without having to

pay your outstanding balance on your
account.


